
The City University of New York
Borough of Manhattan Community College
199 Chambers Street
New York, New York 10007

December 13,2012

To Whom It May Concern

I am writing this letter to offer my recommendation for a registered nurse position concerning
Ms. Chinweokwu Enekwechi. I have been Chinweokwu's clinical instructor for the past semester
(Fall2012). Chinweokwu consistently delivered great quality patient care. She possesses good
critical thinking abilities, she was also very caring, gentle, and professional at all times.
Chinweokwu is a positive influence in the clinical group. She is very eager to learn, displays
great initiative. Without question, Ms. Chinweokwu Enekwechi great nursing potential and
would make a great addition to your healthcare team.

Thank you for your kind consideration of this recommendation.

If you have any questions regarding this recommendation, please do not hesitate to contact me at
(212) 746- 7884 or Leb9030@nyp.org.

Sincerely,

Lenora Brown RN-BC,FNP-BC
Clinical Adj unct Professor
Borough of Manhattan Community College
New York Presbyterian Hospital
Weill Cornell Medical Center


